
Newsletter 13 – 2025 

Thursday 8th May 
On Thursday, the Year 5/6 students took part in a leadership and 

motivation workshop led by Lorin Nicholson. Lorin is a motivational 

speaker, musician, athlete, and allied health professional who captivated 

the students with inspiring stories and personal anecdotes. He offered 

valuable insight into living with a disability, as he is legally blind, and 

emphasised the importance of communication, respect, and integrity.  

 

Lorin guided the 

students in 

setting 

meaningful 

personal goals 

and used his 

own life 

experiences to 

promote 

resilience and 

self-

determination. 

The students were truly inspired 

by Lorin’s incredible 

achievements and musical 

talent. We feel very fortunate to 

have participated in such a 

powerful and uplifting 

workshop. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 2 2025 
Bouquets and breakfast – May 
9th to celebrate Mother’s Day  
(Bookings only) 
Foundation excursion MSO at 
Hamer Hall May 9th  
5/6 Parent camp info session – 
3:30pm 19th May 
5/6 Camp – June 4th to 6th 

School Photos – June 11th 
3/4 Camp – June 18th – 20th 

Design Expo: June 30th 3:30pm 
Parent Teacher Interviews – 
July 3rd (12:00pm to 7:30pm) 
Pupil free day 
House Spirit Day – July 4th 

We are a Child Safe School. 
All school policies are regularly updated: 

To keep up to date you can follow this link: 

https://www.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au/page

/113/Policies  

The school treats any personal 
information we gather from you 
confidentially and in line with the 
Department’s Privacy Policy. 
 
Please note: The school yard is supervised 
from 8:45am each morning until 3:35pm 
each afternoon Monday to Friday. 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F113%2FPolicies&data=04%7C01%7CJoanne.Money%40education.vic.gov.au%7C736b6717b8554abae87308d9fb0d13ad%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816855860492043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ixatMhZ5Gs2Tv7VCRUv%2FAXKCV7dg%2BN4AzXNXMoIeT%2FY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F113%2FPolicies&data=04%7C01%7CJoanne.Money%40education.vic.gov.au%7C736b6717b8554abae87308d9fb0d13ad%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816855860492043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ixatMhZ5Gs2Tv7VCRUv%2FAXKCV7dg%2BN4AzXNXMoIeT%2FY%3D&reserved=0


On Wednesday, the 5/6 students went on an excursion to 
Scienceworks to explore their big question “What can I invent using 
light and electricity?”. They had a great time learning about different 
types of energy in the lightning theatre.  
 
Students were amazed to see how lightning works and how energy 
is either working or stored. They then had the opportunity to explore 
the rest of the museum where they were able to test out all of the 
interactive displays. Look out for the student inventions later in the 
term at our Design Expo! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Today we had a very successful Mothers’ Day Stall with lots of shopping 
being done!  The children all chose very carefully to get just the right 
present. I hope that all the mums and grandmothers out there have a 
wonderful day and that you are a little spoilt by those you are usually 
spoiling! Thank you to Mariam and Kerry from our office who did the 
organisation and did a great job running the stall. Thanks also to our parent 
helpers Zikra, Joyce, Nicole and James. We really appreciate your 
assistance with some very important purchases! 
               

Happy Mother’s Day to all the mums 

and grandmothers out there!  

I hope you have a fantastic day! 

Remember, every day counts! 
Jo Money 
Principal 
 

SCHOOL SAVING BONUS REMINDER 

Don’t forget to use your one-off support of $400 for eligible government school students from Prep to Year 12 in 2025. 
The SSB can be used for uniforms until Monday 30 June 2025. 
Any funds remaining after 30 June 2025, including online voucher amounts that have not been redeemed, will become a 
credit to use on school activities. However, the credit will not be available on your family account at our school until late 
July. 
To use any remaining SSB funds to cover the cost of school activities in July, please refer to the SSB online system and 
allocate the funds to school activities before 30 June 2025. 
To learn more about the SSB online system, download the step-by-step System guide for parents and carers (DOCX, 
945KB) or watch this School Saving Bonus video. System guide translations are also available in 14 languages. 
The Department of Education’s SSB contact centre will remain available until 30 June 2025. The contact centre can be 
reached by: 

• completing the School Saving Bonus enquiry form  

• calling 1800 338 663, between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm on weekdays. 
After this date, please contact our administration team for any SSB related questions. 
 

 

FOUNDATION TOURS:  If you know someone who lives in Glenroy 

and is interested in our school, we are conducting school tours for 

2026 enrolments. Ring the school office on 93064144 to book in on 

one of the available dates.  

 

Our school enrolment zone can be found at 

www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au 

 

 

https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/
https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/school-saving-bonus-system-guide-for-parents-and-carers-2975
https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/school-saving-bonus-system-guide-for-parents-and-carers-2975
https://vimeo.com/1032194830
https://www.vic.gov.au/receiving-school-saving-bonus#information-in-your-language
https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/enquiry-form
http://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au/

